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Dear Members,
Greetings from IIISLA!

Hope you are doing well in your professional as well as personal lives. Friends, in the recent past
several incidents of indiscipline and inappropriate behavior by workshop/dealer’s employees
with our esteemed members are reported by various Chapters. It has further come to the notice
of Centre Council, IlISLA, that in some cases our members are also not respecting the
decision/action initiated by Chapter Councils against the concerned Work Shops/ Dealerships.

This act of some members has become the prime concern and a worry of our council. Members
are requested to maintain unity in case of any such unwarranted activity so aroused. Members
must follow the guidelines issued by their respective Chapter. In case of noncompliance by
members, the conduct of the erring member shall be viewed very seriously by the Institute, and
such case shall be referred to the Disciplinary Committee IlISLA, for necessary action. Members
are therefore requested to adhere to the guidelines of their chapters and maintain unity in all
possible manners.

Regards, RTCE
Nirmal Tripathi % ;f//
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